
Hospital Auxiliary Clinical Health Professions Scholarship 2025-26 

The Auxiliary of McCullough-Hyde Memorial Hospital|Tri-Health is offering financial assistance to 

individuals preparing to work toward an accredited undergraduate degree in a clinical health discipline. 

Our primary objective is to provide scholarships to candidates in our hospital service area who 

demonstrate the potential to succeed in a clinical health profession. 

The award for each of the three scholarships for the 2025-26 school year is $3000. The scholarships are 

funded in part by gifts sent to the Auxiliary in memory of, or in honor of, designated individuals. 

Criteria for the scholarships is stated below: 

1. Completion and submission of the scholarship form by April 1, 2025. 

2. Submission of current high school transcript or most recent grade transcript from school currently 

attending or previously attended. 

3. Three letters of reference, on behalf of the applicant, to the Scholarship Committee no later than  

April 1, 2024. 

 

4. Letter of acceptance from school with accredited clinical health program, forwarded to Scholarship 

Committee by April 1, 2025. 

5. Inclusion of personal a 500-word essay / statement of financial need, goals, personal qualities and/or 

experience.  

Recipients will be selected based upon the following criteria: 

• Completed Application / School Acceptance Letter / Letters of Reference  

• Grade Point Average / Rank in Class / Test Scores (ACT—SAT) or GED  

• Essay: Motivation, goals, financial need  

• Leadership ability (Motivation and leadership ability will be evaluated from essay and references.)  

• Residency in hospital service area of Butler, Preble, and Warren Counties in Ohio and Union, Franklin, 

Fayette, Dearborn and Wayne Counties in Indiana. 

Application forms are available in the guidance offices of high schools, and online at 

www.trihealth.com/hospitals-and-practices/mccullough-hyde-memorial-hospital/auxiliary/ 

 

If an applicant has questions about this opportunity, they may contact: 

Auxiliary Scholarship Committee by emailing: MHMHscholarship@gmail.com 

By phone:  

Katie Pirigyi  859-797-1056  Gwen Pietzuch  513-310-5301 
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